
FOWS NEWS 
Email: f.o.w.s@outlook.com 

I hope you have all had a lovely summer break and the children are 

settling back into a new school year. A special welcome to any new 

families to the school. 

FOWS are a small friendly committee who run events during 

the year to help provide the school with additional funds. 

 

Would you like to join the 

committee and help us 

raise funds for the school? 

 

We operate largely through a 

messenger group, supplemented 

by meetings before large events. 

You can be as involved as you want 

to be, there is absolutely no 

pressure to attend every meeting 

or every event, but if you are free 

to help out at all, we would love to 

see you! Email f.o.w.s@outlook.com 

if you can spare any time to help 

out.  
 

FOWS AGM Date: Tuesday 

5th October at 2pm at 

Winkleigh Primary School. 
 

Fireworks and Bonfire – Friday 12th Nov. 
Held at Winkleigh Sports Centre. If you can help out at 

this event in any way, please let us know! 
 

EASYFUNDRAISING: Please 

consider choosing us as your Easy 

Fundraising group.  Every time you 

shop online with a participating 

retailer, Easy Fundraising will channel 

a donation from that retailer into the 

FoWS account, at no cost to you.        

Visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk to 

find out how or email FOWS. 

 

New 100 Club!  

For an entry fee of £12 – be in with a 

chance to win £25, £10 & £5 each 

month! 

Please see the information on our 

facebook page or the information 

sent from school. 
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